More sunny days than the Gold Coast, accommodation aplenty and the facilities and
expertise to help make your car rally a success.

Mildura welcomes
50th Australian Van Nationals

Thursday 17 - Monday 21 April 2025

Vanning - Back to where it all
began!

Mildura welcomes all national and international vanners
to the iconic 50th Australian Van Nationals & AGM to be
held in Mildura during the Easter 2025 long weekend.
We also welcome all companion motoring groups which
will be attending and displaying vehicles at this exciting
event.

We are genuinely excited to be hosting the event within
our wonderful region, and believe Mildura will be an
excellent host for your visit.

Vanning events such as this started in Mildura in the
1970s. In fact, the first four events were held in Mildura.

This iconic event made an exciting return to its birthplace
in 2014, and we are proud to see it return again to
celebrate its 50th anniversary in 2025.

Mildura Rural City Council is delighted to be working
closely with local family club, Uteznvanz Inc., and their
host committee, helpers, and the broader community to
facilitate this event.

Whilst we're still deciding on the venue for this milestone
event, Mildura has a multitude of fantastic options,
including a new sporting precinct and the proposed
Mildura Motorsport and Community Precinct. Our
exciting show and shine will be celebrated on one of
Council’s renowned parklands, which will showcase the
vehicles and displays. Camping will be available on site.

Mildura has much to offer visitors to the area and we
hope you will extend your stay or attend early so you
have time to enjoy the region.

We plan to make this an event to remember and aim
to include in the program some original locations from
the first four events held in Mildura. We look forward to
welcoming new, current and former vanners, including
those who attended the first events in Mildura, to share
old memories.

Uteznvanz is hoping to collect some memorabilia from
those four early events, so if you can help them please
give them a call. Anything will be valued, a sticker, flyer,
t-shirt or even photos.

We look forward to introducing you to our community
and trust you will enjoy your stay.

For information on the 50th Australian Van Nationals,
please contact the Event Coordinators on 0431 559 636 or
uteznvanz@live.com.au
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